GREATER NEW YORK HOSPITAL ASSOCIATION

PRESIDENT, KENNETH E. RASKE • 555 WEST 57TH STREET, NEW YORK, NY 10019 • T (212) 246-7100 • F (212) 262-6350 • WWW.GNYHA.ORG

FINANCE BULLETIN

October FB-47

One 2 0 2 1

TO: (New York State)

Chief Financial Officers

Finance and Reimbursement Directors

Managed Care Committee Revenue Cycle Committee

FROM: Kathleen Shure

Senior Vice President, Health Finance and Managed Care

RE: Cost-Sharing Waivers Extended for COVID-19 Diagnosis and Testing

The New York State Department of Financial Services has issued emergency regulations requiring that cost-sharing waivers associated with COVID-19 diagnosis and testing remain in effect until December 29, 2021. New York insurers will continue to be responsible for reimbursing hospitals for any applicable cost sharing.

Please direct any questions to me.

